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Good Afternoon Esteemed Members of of the Judiciary Committee, 
 
My name is Robert Roy. I am a resident of Woonsocket, RI and I would like to voice my opposition to following bills 
regarding Firearm Laws in the state: 
H5436 
H5443 
H5651 
H5652 
H5654 
H5889 
H5890 
H5891 
 
I feel that I as well as others would unfairly would be negatively impacted by the passage of these laws. 
 
Thank You, 
Robert Roy 
329 8th Ave, Woonsocket, RI 02895 
 


